
 

 

 

PARISH BULLETIN 

CHURCH OF ST. TREA 
FR. JOHN FOX - Tel (028) 79 468 277 / 07849636480 
PARISH BULLETIN: Text: 07872385538 
DEACON KEVIN DUFFY: 07960974645 
EMAIL: newbridgechurch@googlemail.com  WEBSITE: www.sttreas.info 
FACEBOOK PAGE: St Treas – Parish of Newbridge & Ballymaguigan 
Deadline for Notices: 9am each Thursday No adverts published. 

C630 (Defibrillator code) SVP M’felt Helpline: 028 79300819 

ALTAR SOCIETY:  Apr: Mary McKeever  

READERS: 
Evenings              Apr:  Donal McPeake 
Mornings:           Apr:  Malachy Gribbin 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION: 
Evening:             Apr:  Paula Coleman 
Mornings:          Apr:  Shane Doherty 

COUNTERS.   Apr:  Team A 

REMEMBER OUR DEAD: Please pray for the repose of the souls of the recently 

deceased Paul Donnelly, Marie Doyle, Siobhan Letters, Leonard Walls (formerly the 

Airfield Road), Jim McKeever, Eileen McKee, Oliver O’Kane, Sara Doyle and the 

deceased priests and benefactors of this Parish and for those whose Months Mind 

Masses or Anniversaries occur at this time. 

SAT:   15  Apr:  Geraldine Coary, Annie Young 

SUN:  16  Apr:  Winifred O’Connor, John McKeever, Mary Fisher, 

                           John O’Neill (1
st
 AV) 

MON 17  Apr:  Margaret Mary Diamond, Tommy Doherty, Maura O’Neill 

TUES:18 Apr:  Eliza Murphy, Paul McAllister, Annie Fullerton, Kathleen O’Hagan 

                           Sarah Lavery (1
st
 AV) 7pm 

WED:19   Apr: Sarah McRory, Joseph Henry 

THU: 20  Apr:  Barbara McErlain, Margaret McCann, Isobel McGrogan,  

                           Mary Crozier, Annie McPeake, Anne Marie Muldoon,  

                           Seamus O’Brien 

FRI:  21  Apr:   Bernard Lavery, Mary McGrath, John Muldoon (1
st
 AV)7pm. 

SAT: 22   Apr:   Bernard McPeake, Leo Graffin, Richard Johnston  

Eternal rest grant to them, O Lord, may the perpetual light shine upon them. May 

their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed through the mercy of God rest in 

peace. Amen. 

WEEKLY COLLECTION: £447 Priest Dues £924 Holy Land £208 Thank you.  

COLLECTORS: are invited to use the collection bags.  

TROCAIRE BOXES:  To be returned this weekend. 

   

SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER 

Divine Mercy Sunday 

SUNDAY 16 APRIL 2023 

 

POPE’S INTENTIONS FOR THE MONTH OF APRIL: For a culture of peace 

and non-violence. We pray for the spread of peace and non-violence, by 

decreasing the use of weapons by States and citizens. 

VOCATION MESSAGE: That priests, deacons, sisters and brothers who, for the 

sake of Christ, have suffered the loss of all things, will be strengthened in their 

vocations to bring many souls to the knowledge of salvation… 

CHURCH open for Private Prayer daily 10.30am until 7:30pm.  

WEEKEND MASSES:  Saturday Vigil 7pm & Sunday 10am 

WEEKDAY MASSES:  10am Wednesday & Saturday, 7pm Monday, Tuesday 

& Friday. 5pm Thursday Confirmation Anahorish P.S. 

CONFESSIONS:           Saturday 10.30am & 5pm 

SUNDAY DIVINE MERCY:  Devotions 3pm. 

 

REDEMPTORIS MATER SEMINARY BUILDING COLLECTION: The 

Archdiocese of Armagh has currently four priests and a deacon ordained from the 

Redemptoris Mater Seminary. The students come from all over the world and will be 

incardinated in our Archdiocese. The Seminary building is too small and needs to be 

expanded. We have been asked if we could help and take up a collection to fund a new 

building. The seminarians will attend all Masses on the weekend 15-16 April 2023 to 

introduce themselves and to help with the music. Envelopes will be available, for 

collection. 

 
PARISH ENVELOPES: The new boxes of envelopes are available to collect in the 

parish centre. 

Please let us know if any of the following apply to you: 

You are not receiving envelopes and would like a box. 

Change of details e.g. Name, address etc. 

Standing Order – if you prefer to pay your envelope directly. 

Are you new to the Parish? 

Gift Aid: if you are part of Gift Aid scheme and no longer pay tax, please let us know. 

Please contact Parish Office 07872385538 or email newbridgechurch@googlemail.com  

Coming to the end of the financial year, anyone wishing to complete 

their envelope donation can leave them at the Parochial House. 

Parish finances have not fully recovered following the restrictions. Cheques to be 

made payable to Newbridge Parish Fund. 

PLEASE NOTE: While it is not a legal requirement to wear face coverings we 

strongly recommend and encourage that they be worn during all ceremonies. 
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